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From: Albert Yockey
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 9:31:26 AM
To: Bill Blackburn
Cc: Albert Yockey
Subject: FW: Project Outline.pptx
Response requested: No
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

Bill. Second of two on Project Outline. Note my comments on the Environmental
Compliance and Plant Construction. When I mentioned this to Lindsay this morning
her response was, it has already been sent to the Board and “it would be asinine” to
change it at this point. In addition, she indicated this was Bill’s now. Do not want
someone to assert Bob or Tom to take exception without your awareness. Respectfully,

Al.

From: Mark Bailey
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 6:20 PM
To: Lindsay Barron
Cc: Albert Yockey
Subject: FW: Project Outline.pptx

Lindsay, Just to make sure we are together, I do not intend for you to cover this
material; just the material you sent out a few days ago. You may want to highlight
initiatives that we added and/or modified in the plan you sent out that dealt with this
higher level strategic plan. Thanks, Mark
Sent from my Windows Phone

_____

From: Albert Yockey
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 6:03 PM
To: Mark Bailey; Paula Mitchell; Lindsay Barron
Subject: RE: Project Outline.pptx

Mark. Thanks. I noticed on slide 3 that Environmental Compliance shows Eric and
Tom as leads and that the Plant Construction shows Eric and Bob as leads. However,
the individual slides 5 and 6 for these two items only show Eric while the rest of the
individual slides show dual leads. I point it out in case you want to consider revising
slides 5 and 6 of the presentation shown at the board meeting. Good presentation.
Respectfully, Al
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From: Mark Bailey
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 1:00 PM
To: Paula Mitchell; Lindsay Barron; Albert Yockey
Subject: FW: Project Outline.pptx

FYI. Mark

From: Mark Bailey
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 11:40 AM
To: 'Bill Denton'; 'James Sills'; 'Larry Elder'; 'Lee Bearden'; 'Paul Edd Butler'; 'Wayne
Elliott'
Subject: FW: Project Outline.pptx

The attachment is for your information. I covered the first two slides in Executive
Session with you last month, but thought you might be interested in the
remaining slides as well. As you may recall, I have implemented the
organizational changes associated with executing the plan outlined in the
attached material since we last met. As you also know, the items included in this
attachment are the significant strategic issues we are facing.

While elements of the Plan included in the attachment are reflected in the
Strategic Plan material Lindsay sent out a few days ago and will cover with you
during the upcoming Board meeting, we will not include every aspect of the
considerations you and I have discussed in Executive Session over the past 6-8
months in the published Strategic Plan for what I hope you will agree are obvious
reasons.

If you wish to discuss this material further, we may want to consider doing so in
another Executive Session.

Regards, Mark

From: Lindsay Barron



Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 8:02 AM
To: Mark Bailey
Subject: Project Outline.pptx

Mark,

I made the two changes you requested. If you need anything else, just let me know.
Thanks!

LindsayJ


